
 

 

                   PEDESTRIAN BRIDGE OPENING 

 

The Parish Council will be holding an opening 

ceremony in respect of the recently completed 

pedestrian bridge at Newchurch Shute. 

 

The ceremony will take place at 11am on Saturday 

10th September when those organisations and persons 

involved with the project will be invited to attend. 

Members of the public are also welcome to attend. 

 

 

Gareth Hughes 

Parish Clerk                                    29th August 2022 
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